
 

Ladies Committee Meeting – 1 December 2015 

Lady Captain’s Report  

Thank you to everyone for helping me with decorating the Christmas Tree. 

Hope you enjoy the mince pies. 
 
 
About Face – 10 November 2015 
 
Thank you to everyone for staying to hear the talk by Annabelle.  I hope you all now 
know why I chose this charity and help me raise some money for this worthwhile 
cause. 
 
Ladies Car Parking Space. 
 
As reported earlier the subject of the ladies car parking space was on the Agenda at 
the Captains Committee meeting.  Patrick should have spoken to me after the 
Management Committee meeting, but didn’t, which unfortunately left me in a difficult 
position as we had already agreed at our meeting on 3 November on the use of it.  
Debbie and I did point out that hopefully is was only a temporary situation and we 
hoped to get a secretary as soon as possible.  The fact that we only have 42 ladies 
does not come into the equation as we do our own administration unlike the other 
sections of the club.  I was told that Glynis could continue to use the space and  the 
matter would be taken back to the Management Committee with my comments. 
 
Presentation Evening 
 
The Captains Committee raised no objections to the ladies trophies being presented 
at the Ladies AGM and in fact Alan Hebditch said that this had been the case for 
many years and didn’t know why it had been changed.  Reunert has inserted the 
trophy presentation into the date of the Ladies AGM 2016. 

 
Correspondence 
 
I have replied to Gill Tyler regarding Presentation Evening and also explained the 
procedure in place when a member dies.  Basically it is the person who is 
administering the estate of the deceased should write in with a copy of the death 
certificate and the money due would then be paid.  This is standard procedure for 
any business. 
 
Captains Drive In 
 
I managed to drive 95 yards in the dreadful wind.  Alan Hebditch guessed to the last 
yard.  Thanks to everyone for betting on the yardage and I raised £20 for my charity. 
I think everyone enjoyed the day and especially the meal afterwards and the ball 
sweep for a bit of fun which raised £50 for my charity and £50 for Patrick. 
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